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To: Oregon Senate 

Re: Oregon Legislature (SB 210) Statement of Opposition 

 

I am strongly opposed to this bill. In-person voting is difficult for many citizens for 

numerous reasons. Active duty military, senior citizens, people with disabilities, 

parents, workers, and others benefit from Oregon's efficient and secure mail voting 

system. Oregon's current mail-in system works well with little to no voter fraud that 

would justify a change. Eliminating mail-in voting would increase costs, and once 

again make it unnecessarily harder for people to vote. 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide written testimony on SB 210. 

-Joseph Dudman 


